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Press Release 

"Horn Not ok Please".- Awareness Event – CMRL Adminstration Building – 
Koyambedu - Reg 

 

Chennai Metro Rail Limited in association with Seva Sadan School along with CII Yuva 

Volunteers on today (14-02-2018) conducted an awareness activity outside CMRL office 

on creating awareness titled "Horn Not ok Please". 

  

The Awareness mainly focused on reduction in Noise Pollution and its ill effects. Post 

completion of the awareness campaign, the students were taken on a train ride from 

Koyambedu Station to Airport and de-boarded at Shenoy Nagar Station. 

  

A total of 300 students participated along with teachers and volunteers. 

 

 

************** 


